
Welcome to Merry Ar-sts 2024 
 

Please read the following instruc3ons carefully. 
 
You may enter items at any -me up to midnight November 20th.  Labels will be printed and placed in 
your folders.  This year’s maximum price is $500.00.  Any items already at Goodyear over $500.00 must 
be removed by November 20th. 
 
Intake will be Saturday and Sunday November 23rd and 24th from 9-3 in the Goodyear Kitchen.   There is 
no limit to quan-ty of items you may enter except Wall Art, Po9ery and Jewelry.  Wall Art is limited to 5 
pieces per ar-st. PoQery and Jewelry are limited to an ini-al 20 pieces. Pain-ngs must be originals, not 
prints, and framed.  Pain-ngs which are Gallery wrapped and photographs printed on metal or glass are 
allowed for hanging.  Prints must be wrapped and placed in bins.  We discourage any reproduc-on of 
trademarked items, i.e. Jekyll Island Logo 
 
PoQery Intake: PoQers bring labels ONLY to the kitchen on Friday the 22nd from 9-11 or 1-3.  Then labels 
will be taken home and put on your items.  Drop off pieces to Goodyear on Sunday the 24th from 1-3 and 
Monday, the 25th from 9-12. 
 
We ask, but do not require, that ar-sts entering items in the show volunteer for one shiZ during the 
event.  This is a month-long event. We can’t make it a success without you.  Please come to intake 
prepared to sign up for a shiZ if you haven’t already. 

 
Goodyear will be open through Monday, November 25th at 4 p.m.  Set up takes place Tuesday the 26th 
through Thursday the 28th. 
 
Merry Ar-sts will run from Friday, November 29th through Tuesday December 31st this year.  Goodyear 
will be open regular hours December 31st.   
 
The PoQery Guild will host a Bake Sale Friday – Sunday, December 6th – 8th to support the reloca-on 
fund.  Please consider baking and dona-ng some holiday goodies. 
 
Removal of items will be on Wednesday, January 1st from 9 to 3 and Thursday, January 2 from 9-11.  No 
early pick-ups please.  We have very limited storage.  All items need to be picked up. If you are unable to 
pick up please try to arrange a “buddy” to do so.  It is not “ok” to just leave your items for the team to 
deal with. 
 
At the closing of Merry Ar-sts, we will be clearing all inventory in the computer.  Anything you are 
entering in the shop for the new year will need to be entered as a new item.   You may request new 
labels beginning December 15th.  Labels will be ready when you pick up Merry Ar-sts Items.  
Instruc-ons for bringing new items in for the new year will be sent in a separate email. 
 
Job descrip-ons for volunteers will be posted on our website.  This year there will be training sessions for 
Cashier’s, hostesses and any other volunteers who want some direc-ons. 
 
Any ques-ons can be directed to Jackie Becker at Jackie.becker@jekyllar-sts.com 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


